
WE NEED YOU!

Your support is vital to our school community's
success. 

Whether you have a little or a lot of time,
there's something for everyone, from events
to raffles, donations, canteen, or Bunnings
BBQs.

If you're able to get involved, please fill out
the Expression of Interest (EOI) form in this
pack and return it. One of our P&C Members
will get in touch with you.

Thanks for considering sharing your time and
skills – together, we'll achieve amazing things!

ABC RAFFLES
Get ready for more fun at Abermain Bowling
Club! This year, they're continuing to support
our P&C with their awesome Friday Night Meat
Raffles.

Check out the enclosed list of dates for the
Raffles and Disco. Mark your calendars and let's
make it a blast!

See you there!

Please read theenclosed EasterEvent Information

On 28th March 2024 the P&C will be holding
fundraising and FUNraising activities for the
kids.

On this Date we are holding:

Colouring in Competition
Special Lunch Order
Easter Raffle

EASTER EVENTS

P&C NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our first 2024 newsletter. To all our new families, a warm welcome to

the Abermain Public School Community! 

Inside, you'll find updates on upcoming events, ways to get involved, and all the
info on the exciting things ahead.



Join us for a Bunnings BBQ at Cessnock Bunnings
on Sunday, March 24th 2024, hosted by APS P&C.

We need helpers on the day! Please fill out the
attached EOI, and we'll reach out to work our a
time to lend a hand.

Looking forward to seeing everyone there for a
tasty Bunnings Lunch!

BUNNINGS BBQ

On 4th March 2024 the Canteen will reopen to serve yummy lunches, 
drinks and snacks.

Canteen will continue to be CLOSED on a Tuesday.

Canteen Is open:
Monday
Wednesday
Thursday
Friday

Enclosed is an updated menu. Please note we have now marked Vegan, Vegetarian
and GF to help with your ordering and no longer have a surcharge for these options.

Remember to send in the lunch order in a reusable or paper lunch bag wherever
possible.

We're continuing our account system for families. Please ensure your family's
account has credit before spending. You can pay via EFTPOS in person at the canteen
or request an invoice to pay from home.

Let us know if you have any questions or enquiries!

CanteenVolunteersNeeded!8:30 - 12:00

CANTEEN 2024

This year sees a new incoming P&C Committee who are committed to working
together with our community to support our wonderful school!

Thank you sincerely for your support so far. We're excited at the opportunity to
collaborate with you throughout 2024.

Exciting News Alert!

Every term, the P&C will host meetings, and we extend a warm invitation for you to
join us either in person or virtually via Teams!

Our upcoming meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 11th, 2024, at 5 pm.

If you have any fundraising ideas, concerns, or enquiries, please feel free to reach
out to the P&C via direct message on Facebook or email us at
abermainpublicschoolpandc@gmail.com. We value your input and involvement!

With greatest thanks - Abby, Cheryl-Ann, Megan, Sandra and Shan.

FROM YOUR P&C COMMITTEE


